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June 3, 2013 
 
 
Dear Chair Garrett and Rules Committee Members, 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to speak to you this afternoon regarding HB 3404.   

This piece of legislation will assist Curry in operating its’ essential Assessment and Taxation 

departments.  

Again, utilizing this bill to fund these departments will assist in offsetting county general funds 

to these departments thus making more funds available from the general fund to be allocated 

to public safety thereby mitigating the revenue burden to my citizenry through other 

legislation, HB 3453. 

As Chair of the Curry County Board of Commissioners we respectfully request passage of HB 

3404.  Thank you again for the opportunity to address this important legislation and for your 

consideration.  I would be more than happy to answer any questions. 

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
  
David Brock Smith, Chair 
Curry County Board of Commissioners 
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